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Life in all its Fullness 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment 
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New Street, Rubery, Rednal, Birmingham, B45 0EU 
Tele:  0121 675 8700   

Website:  www.hollyhill.bham.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Charlotte Taylor     Deputy Headteacher:  Mark Carr 

24th February 2021 
 
Dear Holly Hill Families 
 
It is with great delight that I can confirm we are reopening the school to all pupils on Monday 8th March. 
All systems that were in place in the Autumn term during full opening will remain the same.  
This includes: 
 

• Extended opening hours so that we can better maintain social distancing of families 
School 8.40- 9.00am   Pick up 3.10-3.30pm 
Nursery 8.40-9.00am   Pick up 3.00-3.10pm 

• Wearing of face masks on school property unless exempt and can evidence this 
• Enhanced cleaning throughout the day 
• Full curriculum 
• Year group bubbles 
• Enhanced hand washing 
• Lateral flow testing of all school staff twice weekly 

Attendance from the 8th March once again becomes compulsory. For your child not to attend school every day 
and on time you must have a valid reason and communicate this to the school. 
 
If anyone has concerns regarding their child/ren returning to school, please contact me so we can discuss and try 
to reduce worries 
 
Please ensure all remote learning is returned with your child as this will be marked and go towards their progress 
assessment. So many of you that have returned work already have done such an amazing job, thank you for 
keeping things going so brilliantly. Thank you also for all the wonderful comments and support you have shared 
with school (especially the boxes of goodies!) 
 
I can’t wait to open our doors on the 8th March! Let’s get back to business of growing these amazing little people 
into fabulous big people who care about each other and are the very best they can be! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Charlotte Taylor 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

  


